Duke Unibersity

THE PARAPSYCHOLOGY LABORATORY

February 16,1957

COLLEGE STATION
DURHAM, NORTH CAROLINA
U.S.A.

Dr. Meredith J. Sprunger 307 North Plymouth Street Culver Indiana

Dear Dr. Sprunger:

Dr. Rhine has asked me to acknowledge your letter and the receipt of The Urantia Book, as he is so heavily burdened with research and the direction of the Laboratory right now that he is unable to give the book the attention it deserves. He wishes me to thank you for your thoughtfulness in sending the book and he deeply regrets the impossibility of giving it consideration.

One or two other members of the Laboratory have asked to look at the book, after which we will return it to you.

Sincerely yours,

(Farilla B. David)

- Taidle Varied

f/